
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
 

Happy week of Thanksgiving! I LOVE this time of year, because focusing on the goodness of God 

makes me so, so, happy. I hope you know that YOU are a big part of what I am thankful for this 

year.  

 

This Month:   

As I mentioned in my October letter, November proved to be a unique month for me. I was not on 

the road this month, but God actually used that in a powerful way. Let me share with you some of 

the things that happened this month:    

Salvation – Do you remember a young woman I asked you to pray for in my last letter? She 

attended my home church twice this month, and also has come with me to a Bible Study. At the 

most recent one we had an excellent conversation, and she professed faith in Christ, confessing her 

sins and asking the Lord to forgive her and save her. Praise the Lord for His goodness! PLEASE 

continue praying for her. Immediately after that night, she had several family emergencies develop, 

and she has not been able to come to church or meet with me since then. Pray that the Lord would 

hold back these distractions in her life, and allow her to grow in her walk with Him by attending 

church. I am also hoping to meet with her for one-on-one discipleship. Pray for God’s protection 

over this new life.   

Witness -  I was able to teach in the jail again this month, and had a record number of women turn 

out to listen. One of them was obviously struggling very hard under conviction, and I believe she 

was on the edge of surrendering. Please pray for Megan.  

Health – I dealt with some auto-immune issues while on the road this summer. Being in one place 

this month has allowed me to watch my diet very carefully and it seems that the problem has been 

solved. Praising the Lord for that!  

Packing – Being in my home area for this amount of time has also allowed me to tackle a project 

that I put off while traveling; sorting through my belongings and getting rid of what I won’t take 

with me to Honduras. It’s a project that had to be done, but I hadn’t set aside the time to do it until this month, and it feels 

great to have that undertaking mostly finished.    

Upcoming:  

I am excited to see what God will do in the upcoming month! Thank you so much for your prayers for me and the country of 

Honduras. Pray that God will send forth more laborers there.   

I am praying that each of you has a blessed Thanksgiving, featuring a quiet time with the Lord to meditate on His goodness to 

His children. Thank you for being a part of His hand in my life.                                                                              Love, Amber  
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AMBER GRAY 

 

“LITTLE” 
EVIDENCES OF 

GOD’S CARE THIS 
MONTH: 

* I got several 

messages from people in 

my supporting churches.  

Just short notes to say hi 

or they are praying for me, 

but it meant so much to 

me!   

* I also had the privilege 

of getting to visit a family 

member of one of the 

ladies in a supporting 

church. The family 

member is in assisted 

living here in Lynchburg, 

and I got to visit her on 

behalf of her family in SC, 

which made me happy.  

 


